
From now through August, you’ll receive the weekly New Raider News newsletter, with all the
information you need to know as an incoming student. You’ll get reminders about next steps and

tips to prepare for life on campus. Come fall, you’ll be ready. 

Giving Back

Mount Union students have a strong reputation for being dedicated to community service. Here
are just a few examples of opportunities where you might find yourself giving back: 

Relay for Life 

Mount Union’s Relay for Life committee works together during the school year to arrange a 12-
hour event to raise money for research and programs for the American Cancer Society. During the
event, team members walk laps and participate in activities to raise as much money as possible.

There are many different ways to be involved in this event. Anyone can be a part of the
committee, a team, or donate money to the organization. Mount Union’s Relay for Life is

scheduled for March 27-28, 2020.

Up 'til Dawn 

Mount Union has raised more than $560,000 for St. Jude Children's Research Hospital by
participating in Up 'til Dawn over the past ten years. In the fall, students form teams to send
letters to family and friends on behalf of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital. Then, in the

spring, students once again come together to celebrate the mission of St. Jude as well as the
work they have done for the cause by revealing the total money raised by Mount Union at 
the finale event. Most importantly, students learn about philanthropy and working together 

to impact the common good!
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of your next steps. 

Regula Center for Public Service and Civic Engagement 

The Regula Center is home to a variety of community based opportunities that prepare 
students for careers in public service or simply to get involved in the community. 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day of Service

Over 500 volunteers set out on Monday, January 21, 2019 as part of the Regula Center's Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr. Day of Service. These volunteers set out across 21 locations in the Alliance
community, benefiting over 30 organizations. Learn about Mount Union's service organizations on

campus, as well as other ways to get involved on our website.

Sincerely, 
Office of First Year Initiatives
University of Mount Union 
Email: firstyear@mountunion.edu
Phone: (330) 823-8685

1972 Clark Ave. Alliance, OH 44601
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